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Village of Cold Spring 

Village Board of Trustees 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Trustees Workshop Meeting 
1-21-2020 

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held a workshop meeting at the Village Hall, 85 Main Street 
on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 7:30pm. Present were: Mayor David Merandy and Trustees Marie Early, 
Lynn Miller, Frances Murphy and Steve Voloto.  

CODE UPDATE WORKSHOP 
The Village Board met to discuss changes to the Village code proposed by the Code Update Committee. 
At this workshop the Board discussed: 

• Chapter 0021 – Planning Board 
• Chapter 0045 – Dogs 
• Chapter 0047 – Checks, Returned 
• Chapter 0093 – Recycling 
• Chapter 0108 – Streets and Sidewalks 

 

Submitted by: M. Mell 
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